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You are invited to 
the 3rd Annual Non-Custodial Parent

August 22, 2019
10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

Old Council Chambers
441 4th Street NW

(Judiciary Square Station 
on Metro Red Line)

For more information, 
contact Child Support Services Customer Service at (202) 442-9900.

Sponsored by:

Office of the Attorney General
Child Support Services Division

Karl A. Racine
Attorney General


